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APO/NPO Update

New NPO Head for the Philippines

Dr. Segundo E. Romero, newly appointed Executive
Director of the Productivity & Development Center,
Development Academy of the Philippines, has been des-
ignated as the NPO head for the Philippines with effect
from 21 August 2002 in place of Mr. Carlos A. Sayco,
Jr., who will continue to serve as the APO Liaison

\Officer for the Philippines. /
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